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	SUMMARY OF April 2009 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 1
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

         correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.

	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 14

	
	
	
	
	

	       FCAE Staff Meetings (2) – Springfield

       CTE-CRI Administrative Team Meeting – Springfield

       Agricultural Budget Meeting – Springfield
       ISBE Board Meeting - Springfield

       Regional Office of Education Department Chairs meeting – Rantoul

       Meeting with Rod Roberts regarding the Illinois Ag Ed Report – Rantoul
       U of I ITCS Advisory Meeting – Urbana

       CTE Presentation Meeting – Springfield

       District V Agricultural Education Advisory Committee Meeting – Carbondale

       District II Agricultural Education Advisory Committee Meeting – Normal

       ICAE/ILCAE Symposium & Agriculture Articulation Conference - Springfield

       U of I Aces Funk Awards Banquet – Champaign
       ROE Insurance Meeting - Rantoul

	
	
	
	

	III.  Other Activities --7

	
	
	
	
	

	       Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meeting. 

       Sent messages to agricultural educators via the list-serve.

       Worked on FCAE budget items.

       Mailed out the 2008 ILCAE/ICAE Reports

       Worked on 2009 Illinois Ag Ed Report 

       Conference call on the Chicago Community Gardens Project

       Conference call on the FCAE Retreat

	IV.  Miles Traveled  -- 1489

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	     Many of the Improving Your Agricultural Education Program Grant Final Reports are coming into the office.  As I read over these reports, we are extremely please with the local accomplishments in improving the facilities and agricultural education programs.  Many of the schools receiving these grants have told us that they would not have done the improvements projects without the grants made available through FCAE.  We look forward to the continued opportunity to provide these grants in FY10. Congratulations to the ICAE, ILCAE & IACCAI leadership for organizing another outstanding event this year.  The conference was very educational and informative.   Career & Technical Education received numerals positive comments from ISBE at their presentation at the April board meeting.  We appreciate their continued support of CTE and Agricultural Education.

	

	

	

	


